
Local Democracy and Boundary
Commission for Wales – appointment of
chief executive

Alun Davies, Cabinet Secretary for Local Government and Public Services,
today announced that Shereen Williams MBE has been appointed as the new Chief
Executive to the Local Democracy and Boundary Commission for Wales.

Thursday 18 October 2018

Alun Davies said:

“I am pleased to announce the appointment of Shereen Williams to
the post of Chief Executive to the Local Democracy and Boundary
Commission for Wales. 

“Ms Williams will bring valuable skills to the role: her previous
experiences in Local Government and the Third Sector will ensure
the Commission has the leadership it needs to complete its current
programme of work and beyond as it continues to keep under review
all local government areas in Wales, and their electoral
arrangements.” 
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